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Navigating AI in Education: A Deep Dive into North Carolina’s AI Guidelines for Responsible 

AI Implementation 

This session will look in more detail at North Carolina’s recently published recommendations 

for AI use in PreK-13 schools. North Carolina was only the fourth state in the nation to publish 

AI guidelines when it released the North Carolina Generative AI Implementation 

Recommendations and Considerations for PK-13 Public Schools in 2024. The guidelines present 

a balanced approach focusing on both the benefits and concerns of AI use, and they 

emphasize the need for AI literacy across all grades and subjects and the responsible use of AI 

in classrooms. With emphasis on vetted and trusted K-12 resources, the new guidelines help 

direct educators more immediately to quality teaching tools, and recommendations for citing 

sources and AI detectors are provided. This session is a deeper-dive into the 

recommendations following the morning plenary, and audience members are encouraged to 

bring questions and concerns for discussion. 
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